
 
Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

 

 

 
 

Thursday 17th May 2018. 
 
 
 
 

DIY SOS! 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Legal Guardians, 
 
 
 
 
Our school site will soon be looking its best again once the roof work has been finished and the 
scaffolding has gone. We will then be able to resume our work in developing the outdoor areas 
around school. 
 
I have managed to secure some funding for seating and gravel for an outdoor seating area in the 
area adjacent to Class 2 and 3. All I need now is some muscle power! 
 
The area needs clearing and soil dug out so that the gravel lies slightly below the tarmac pathway. 
 
It would not take a few strong helpers very long at all.  If you are able to help, please come to the 
office anytime with a spade and you will be shown where to start! 
 
Please help us as soon as you can as it would be lovely to make a new space for our children 
while the weather is good. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 


